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General Circular No. 3: 2023-24 

Dear Parents 

Greetings 

"Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world" 

The session 2023-2024 has covered half a milestone. The school has been successful in achieving its 

desired targets. We extend our heartfelt gratitude for your support and valuable suggestions as it enables 

us to fulfil our aim of educating our students well. 

It has been noticed that students have not fared well in the Periodic Test-1 held in July 2023. To enable 

the students to perform well in the forthcoming Exams, remedial classes are arranged throughout the 

session during zero period but students show disinterest to attend the remedial classes .They feel hesitant 

due to the peer group pressure. 

Parents are requested to encourage and motivate their ward to make good use of this opportunity rather 

than sending them to coaching centres, which just extract money from parents. 

Half Yearly Examination commences from 15th September 2023. 

You are hereby informed that attendance is mandatory, exam will not be conducted again. 

If any student is unable to appear for exam due to medical reasons, must submit leave application and 

medical certificate of the doctor who is treating. The medical certificate must be on the letter head of the 

doctor or doctor's seal on the certificate would suffice. It should be submitted at the reception within three 

days else student will be marked absent.  

Kindly ensure that students come in proper school uniform refer the school diary in case of any doubt or 

confusion. 

Kindly clear all the dues before the examination to avoid any inconveniences. 

It has been noticed that students are very irregular to school. The school will not compromise with the 

attendance. As stated by the CBSE, 75% attendance is a must to allow the students to appear for 

examination and promotion to the next class. 

The school Annual Exhibition is scheduled on the day of Parent Teacher Meet for Half Yearly 

Examination 2023. Exhibitions help students to grow intellectually mentally and help display their 

potential.  

Apart from the regular annual programmes and plans aimed at the overall grooming of our students, the 

institution is going to celebrate its Annual Day in the month of November 2023. It is mandatory for all 

the students to participate in the events. 

Kindly encourage and support your ward to participate in the forthcoming activities to bring out their best. 

We are grateful for your kind and constant support throughout the year. 

Regards 

 

 
     Principal 
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